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the VERY REV. ZaveEN arRzoumanian, pastor
November 18, 1974

Mrs. Mary Tajirian
581 Sheffield Drive
Springfield, Pa. 19064

Dear Mrs. Tajirian,

Upon the written request of the Primate, Archbishop Torkom
Manocogian, I would like to remind you of your past and present
generous donation regarding the St. Vartan Stewardship of our
Cathedral.

Your 1973 Stewardship donation was gratefully received on
time by the Diocese. The Primate and the Diocesan Council are
asking you to renew your St. Vartan Stewardship donation of
$100.00 for the year 1974.

Kindly mail your check either to the Diocese or to our
church made out to Diocese of the Armenian Church, Stewardship
Program, 630 Second Avenue, New York, New York, 10016.

Thanking you for your cooperation.

With prayers,
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Rev. Zaven Arzoumanian
Pastor

St. sahag and St. MESROB ARMENIAN ChUuRCch
630 ClOThIER ROAD WYNNEWOO0D, Pa. 19026 215-642-4212




